
November 1, 2017 

The Be The Change Club meeting will be Thursday November 2, after school in Room 349 until 4:30. 

 
The PTA will be hosting HMS neon lights dance on Thursday November 9th from 6-8.  You can buy your tickets 
during lunch from Oct 27-Nov 3.  You must bring in your signed permission slip & your $2.00 to get your 
ticket.  Tickets will be distributed to your homerooms the day of the dance. Get your Neon clothes an 
accessories ready.  
 
HMS will have a Harry Potter Club; meetings are Wednesday's from 3:30 to 4:30 in room 230, down the hall 
from the library, the first meeting is Wednesday November 1st at 3:30.  Students must have their own 
transportation home. 
 
Hoover will be having a science fair club. Join Mrs. Pilato for a meeting on Wednesday, Nov. 1st at 3:00 in 
Room 252.  Permission slips are available with Mrs. Pilato. 
 
Attention all 5th and 6th grade chorus members: 
Your all County permission slips are due tomorrow.  Please give your slips to Miss Hill or Ms Welfare ASAP 
Remember Auditions are next Tuesday November 7th from 3-4.  Please make sure you have a ride home. 
 
Attention 7th graders.  It's not too late to sign-up for the Hoover Wrestling Team.  Wrestling starts Monday 
November 6th.  See Coach Hillman ASAP.  If you already have signed up please return your paperwork to 
Coach Hillman and the nurse or you will not be allowed to practice. 
 
Attention 7th graders.  Tryouts for the Kenmore West Boys and Girls Varsity Bowling Team will be held Monday 
11/6 at Manor Lanes from 3:30 to 5:00 pm 

 

November 2, 2017 

The Be The Change Club meeting will be Thursday November 2, after school in Room 349 until 4:30. 

 
The PTA will be hosting HMS neon lights dance on Thursday November 9th from 6-8.  You can buy your tickets 
during lunch from Oct 27-Nov 3.  You must bring in your signed permission slip & your $2.00 to get your 
ticket.  Tickets will be distributed to your homerooms the day of the dance. Get your Neon clothes an 
accessories ready.  
 
Attention all 5th and 6th grade chorus members: 
Your all County permission slips are due tomorrow.  Please give your slips to Miss Hill or Ms Welfare ASAP 
Remember Auditions are next Tuesday November 7th from 3-4.  Please make sure you have a ride home. 
 
Attention 7th graders.  It's not too late to sign-up for the Hoover Wrestling Team.  Wrestling starts Monday 
November 6th.  See Coach Hillman ASAP.  If you already have signed up please return your paperwork to 
Coach Hillman and the nurse or you will not be allowed to practice. 
 
Attention 7th graders.  Tryouts for the Kenmore West Boys and Girls Varsity Bowling Team will be held Monday 
11/6 at Manor Lanes from 3:30 to 5:00 pm 

 

November 3, 2017 

Attention all 5th and 6th grade chorus members: 
Your all County permission slips are due tomorrow.  Please give your slips to Miss Hill or Ms Welfare ASAP 
Remember Auditions are next Tuesday November 7th from 3-4.  Please make sure you have a ride home. 
 
Attention 7th graders.  It's not too late to sign-up for the Hoover Wrestling Team.  Wrestling starts Monday 
November 6th.  See Coach Hillman ASAP.  If you already have signed up please return your paperwork to 
Coach Hillman and the nurse or you will not be allowed to practice. 
 



Attention 7th graders.  Tryouts for the Kenmore West Boys and Girls Varsity Bowling Team will be held Monday 
11/6 at Manor Lanes from 3:30 to 5:00 pm 

 

November 6, 2017 

No new announcements  

 

November 7, 2017 

Wednesday Night is McTeacher night at McDonald's on Sheridan and Delaware.  Come out and see our 5th 
grade teachers as they work hard from 4-7.  Raffles 50/50 Hamburglar and Grimace will all be there. 
 
Ms Moore's Clarinet Group A please come to lesson period 6/7.  All other groups should follow the regular 
schedule. 
 
Mrs. Kwitowski's flute lesson groups today please observe the following changes to the lesson schedule: Flute 
7A and 7B should attend 11th period  
 
                            Flute 7C should attend 12th period 
All other groups follow the normal schedule. 
 
Today's Kenmore West Boys’ Basketball Camp will take place at 3:30 in the Elementary gym not the Middle 
school gym.  Please stay after with a teacher until 3:30. 
 
Ms. Dempsey There will be no after- school in the library today. 
 
Miss Warsocki Harry Potter Club will meet in Room 230 at 3:30 until 4:30 on Wednesday November 
8th.  Please bring your signed parent permission slip.  Remember to arrange your transportation home.  There 
is no Skit Club meeting this week due to Friday day off. 
 
 

November 8, 2017 

Today is McTeacher night at McDonald's on Sheridan and Delaware.  Come out and see our 5th grade 
teachers as they work hard from 4-7.  Raffles 50/50 Hamburglar and Grimace will all be there. 
 
Instrumental Students please follow the lesson schedule for week 2. 
 
We are happy to announce that Joe Covelli's and Natalie Gazzo's t-shirt designs are going to press!  All orders 
are due by November 21st. 
 
Harry Potter Club will meet in Room 230 at 3:30 until 4:30 on Wednesday November 8th.  Please bring your 
signed parent permission slip.  Remember to arrange your transportation home.   

 
There will be no Skit Club meeting this week due to the day off on Friday. 

 

November 9, 2017 

Follow Lesson schedule 2 
 
Tonight is the school dance and tickets will be passed out during lunch. The dance starts at 6 and ends at 8. 
 
There is no skit club today.  

 



November 10, 2017 

No School 

 

November 13, 2017 

Our T-Shirt and hoody sale is going on.  Please have all orders and money in by November 21st.  There are 
order forms in the office and outside of room 212. 
 
6th grade Trumpets please note both Trumpet 6A and 6B should attend lessons during the 5/6 period today. 
 
Music 
Please follow lesson schedule for week 3 
 
Reminder to all Science Fair Club Members - or anyone still interested in joining.  7th grade is meeting this 
Tuesday in Room 252 at 3:00 and 5th and 6th grade on Wednesday in 252 at 3:00.  Bring all your ideas or get 
some from us!! 
 
 
November 14, 2017 
 
Our T-Shirt and hoody sale is going on.  Please have all orders and money in by November 21st.  There are 
order forms in the office and outside of room 212. 
 
Ms. Moore's low brass group band Group C should come to a lesson second period today.  All other groups 
please follow the regular schedule. 
 
Music 
Please follow lesson schedule for week 3 
 
Reminder to all Science Fair Club Members - or anyone still interested in joining.  7th grade is meeting this 
Tuesday in Room 252 at 3:00 and 5th and 6th grade on Wednesday in 252 at 3:00.  Bring all your ideas or get 
some from us!! 
 

 

November 15, 2017 

Our T-Shirt and hoody sale is going on.  Please have all orders and money in by November 21st.  There are 
order forms in the office and outside of room 212. 
 
Hey Readers!! Stop by the library and enter our "Famous First Lines" contest.  Just match the first line with the 
book it came from and you could win a Barnes & Nobile gift card! Winners will be announced November 22. 
 
Web Leaders please return your field trip permission slips by Thursday November 16th.  We can not accept 
late ones. 
 
Percussion Group A should come to a lesson 12th period. 
 
There will be no Harry Potter Club this week.  Next meeting will be Wednesday November 29th at 3:30 in 
Room 230. 
 
Music 
Please follow lesson schedule for week 3 
 



Reminder to all Science Fair Club Members - or anyone still interested in joining.  7th grade is meeting this 
Tuesday in Room 252 at 3:00 and 5th and 6th grade on Wednesday in 252 at 3:00.  Bring all your ideas or get 
some from us!! 

 

November 16, 2017 

Our T-Shirt and hoody sale is going on.  Please have all orders and money in by November 21st.  There are 
order forms in the office and outside of room 212. 
  
Hey Readers!! Stop by the library and enter our "Famous First Lines" contest.  Just match the first line with the 
book it came from and you could win a Barnes & Nobile gift card! Winners will be announced November 22. 
  
Web Leaders please return your field trip permission slips by Thursday November 16th.  We can not accept 
late ones. 
  
There will be no Skit Club this week.  Next meeting will be Thursday November 30th at 3:00 in Room 230. 
  
Music  
Please follow lesson schedule for week 3 
  
Reminder to all Science Fair Club Members - or anyone still interested in joining.  7th grade is meeting this 
Tuesday in Room 252 at 3:00 and 5th and 6th grade on Wednesday in 252 at 3:00.  Bring all your ideas or get 
some from us!! 
  
Any Boy or Girl interested in playing modified basketball must attend a sign up meeting in the cafeteria 
on Tuesday November 21st.  If you cannot make the meeting or have any other questions, please see your PE 
teacher. 

 

November 17, 2017 

Our T-Shirt and hoody sale is going on.  Please have all orders and money in by November 21st.  There are 
order forms in the office and outside of room 212. 
  
Hey Readers!! Stop by the library and enter our "Famous First Lines" contest.  Just match the first line with the 
book it came from and you could win a Barnes & Nobile gift card! Winners will be announced November 22. 
  
Web Leaders please return your field trip permission slips by Thursday November 16th.  We cannot accept late 
ones. 
  
There will be no Skit Club this week.  Next meeting will be Thursday November 30th at 3:00 in Room 230. 
  
Please follow lesson schedule for week 3 
  
Any Boy or Girl interested in playing modified basketball must attend a sign up meeting in the cafeteria 
on Tuesday November 21st.  If you cannot make the meeting or have any other questions, please see your PE 
teacher. 

 

November 20, 2017 

Attention Instrumental Music Students - Please follow the lesson schedule for WEEK FOUR  
Attention Friday Orchestra lesson groups - please observe the following changes to lessons this week  
Bass A and U - Please come 11th period 
Cello B and V - Please come 12th period 
  
  



Tomorrow is the last day to bring in money for t-shirt orders.  There are order forms in the office or room 212 if 
you need one. 
  
Any Boy or Girl interested in playing modified basketball must attend a sign up meeting in the cafeteria 
on Tuesday November 21st.  If you cannot make the meeting or have any other questions, please see your PE 
teacher. 

 

November 21, 2017 

Attention 5th grade Orchestra members: 
Please remember to follow the revised lesson schedule due to the field trip and Thanksgiving.: 
10th period today: Violin J, I, S, H, and R 
11th period today: Cello, Bass F, T, & P 
12th period today: Viola G & Q 
  
Any boy or girl interested in playing modified basketball must attend a sign up meeting in the cafeteria on 
Tuesday Nov. 21st.  If you have any questions or cannot make the meeting, please see your PE teacher. 
  
Attention Instrumental Music Students-Please follow the lesson schedule for week FOUR 
  
Today is the last day for t-shirt ordersl Teachers please put all orders & money in the PTA mailbox in the office. 
Thank you! 
  
  
There will be no Harry Potter or Skit Club meetings this week due to the holiday break.  Enjoy your time off with 
your families! 

 

November 27, 2017 

Music 
Please follow lesson schedule for week 5 
 
The 7th graders raised a total of $1877 for Water for South Sudan......Congrats!!!! 

 

November 28, 2017 

Students - you have to keep your locker locked at all times!! Write your combination in your agenda.  Please do 
not leave your lock set to open. 

  
Music 
Please follow less schedule for week 5 

  
Harry Potter Club will meet on Wednesday November 29 in Room 230.  Club meetings begin at 3:30.  Please 
make sure you have transportation home at 4:30. 

 


